
 

RE : Chit Chat Session on Future Thomson Line Springleaf Station 
  

 

  

Chit Chat Session with the Adviser Er Dr Lee Bee Wah. 

On 11th May 2014, Swee Hong collaborated with Leighton John Holland Joint Venture as well as 

Land Transport Authority (LTA) of Singapore to put up a simple Chit Chat Session with the Adviser 

Er Dr Lee Bee Wah to address any concerns or queries that the residents and stakeholders might 

have. The heavy rain that day did not dampen the high spirits that the residents have towards the 

event. Overall, the event is a success and the relevant authorities look forward to working closely 

with the stakeholders to ensure smooth completion of the projects. 

 


